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The Mayor's report of Fines,Forfeitures and Costs, 

amounting to$426.75, State cases amounting to $40.00, 

Building permits amounting to 52.00, showing thnt the same 

had been paid in the Village Treasury was submitted. It was 

moved by Mr. Schweizer, seconded by Mr. Crane and ca~ried 

that the report be accepted and placed on file •• A roll call 

was ordered which resulted in 5 ayes in favor of the .motion. 

The following is a copy of the lwtter sent to .Mr. 

E.J.Barner Gorman, Dear Sir: The undersigned is writing 
as Mayor ~f the Village of Centerville and in accordance 
with the direction of the Village Council. At its last 
meeting, the Couhcil discussed the question of installation 
anQ dedication of streets by you on your land located within 
the Village. Please be advised that no building permits 
will be issued under the authority of the appropriate Village 
ordinances for construction of homes except where such struct­
ures abut on streets which have been properly d&dicated and 
approved. Very truly yours, Mayor,Village of Centerville. 

Discussion followed concerning the alley from route 

48 past the Baptist church to Maple Avenue; the Cemetry road 

maintenance to be continued by the Township Trusteesand the 

terminal of East Drive which acts as a driveway to the 

Benner residence. 

Mr. Tom Gilfoil of the Citizens Federal and Savings 

was notified of the Zengel Bond and requirements of street 

dedication by phone. 

It was moved by Mr. Schell, seconde d by Mr. Crane and 

carried that th ne meeting adjourn. 

Approved: 

REGULAR MEETING OF COUNCIL 

The Council of the Village of Centerville, County of 

Montgomery and the State of Ohio, met in regular session 

with Don Schell as acting Mayor, Sept.ll,1950. Present: 

Don schell,Robert Schweizer,John Anthony,Robert Fox,E.C. Crane. 

Mr . Hedley was absent. 

Minutes of the Aug.14 meeting were read and approved. 



It was moved by Mr. Schweizer,seconded by Mr . Anthony 

and carried that the following bills be approved for payment. 

General Fund 

V.85 
V.86 
v.87 
V.88 
V.89 
V.90 
V.93 
V.95 
V.96 

Charles Burkhart-Plan of development 
James R. Smith-Sal.1st.half Sept. 
The Winters Nat. Bank-Trustee 9/1/51 
Beulah Propheter-Typing 
The Ohio Bell Tel.- Aug . Service 
The Dayton Power & Light-Aug. Street 

$100 .00 
100.00 
15.00 
31.41 
6.40 

Lights 87.33 
87.33 .. •• -Sept. •~ 

James R. Smith-Sal. 2nd. hal~ Sept. 
Shell Oil Co.-Gas for Cruiser-toSept.11 

100.00 
17.26 

St. Maint. (G) Fund 

V.91 The Dayton Power & Light-Traffic LightAug. 6.00 
25.00 

Light Sept. 6.00 
583.73 

V.92 Wm. Pease-Cleaning Streets 
V.94 The Dayton Power & Light-Traffic 

The Mayores report of Bldg. permits amount~ng to $2 .00 

having been paid into the Village treasury was submitted. 

It was moved by Mr.Fox, seconded by Mr. Crane and carried that 

the report be accepted and placed on file. 

The Lights committee was ordered to make check of 

Village lights and find places were lights were needed and 

give the number at the next regular meeting. 

Mr. Schweizer volunteered to called Mr. Jeffrey to have 

annexation to Village to be properly recorded. 

Mr. Boyles was presemt to show his plan for a house 

on his property which is to have an outlet on Franklin Street . 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Approved : 

Mayor 
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